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From the Desk of Louis Brady 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
2021 came with its fair share of challenges, but I am proud to say it was also rich with ingenuity and 
tenacity as Family Health Center of Worcester took on another year combatting the ever-evolving 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Family Health Center of Worcester is proud to help lead the COVID-19 response for our community, 
from residents of Worcester to individuals and families experiencing homelessness, to the students, 
staff, and families of Worcester Public Schools. Our team of healthcare heroes have worked to 
provide sterile environments, rapid testing, and critical treatment for our culturally diverse patient 
population affected by the pandemic.  
 
In 2021, we: 

• Tested over 4,000 Students and Families from Worcester Public Schools for COVID-19 
• Facilitated over 23,000 vaccination appointments  
• Conducted over 175,000 clinical visits via in-person and telehealth services 

 
While the realities of acclimating to a global health crisis have left many feeling fatigued by our 'new 
normal'. The harsh truth is COVID-19 pandemic is far from over. Hospitals remain overwhelmed by 
the need for screening, testing, treatment, and intensive care related to COVID-19. Healthcare 
workers are logging record work hours to keep pace with the ever-growing need. 
 
To accommodate the increased demand on our organization, Family Health Center is not just 
working harder — we are working smarter. Our team is leveraging new technologies integrated 
throughout the organization to empower real time data sharing, electronic medical records, and 
telehealth video appointments. 
 
I thank you for your enduring support for Family Health Center of Worcester. It is through 
partnerships like yours that we are able to pursue our mission to improve the health and well-being 
of all residents in the Greater Worcester area, especially culturally diverse populations, by providing 
access to affordable, high quality, integrated, comprehensive, and respectful primary health care and 
social services, regardless of patients’ ability to pay. 
 
 

 
 
Louis Brady 
President  & CEO 
Family Health Center of Worcester 
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As we have throughout the pandemic, 
Family Health Center continues to 
provide vital health care, behavioral 
health services, substance use 
treatment and dental services. 
 

 

Powering Through the Pandemic  

Committed to Continuity of Care 
 
Family Health Center of Worcester is 
proud to be a dedicated partner to our 
patient community throughout the 
COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
   

From our sites in Worcester and 
Southbridge, to our 7 School-
based Health Centers, Family 
Health Center is continues to 
pursue our mission of caring by 
providing high-quality, whole-
person care to tens of thousands of 
residents in Central 
Massachusetts.  
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Advancing Care to Serve a Growing Community 

Obstacles Breed Innovation 
 
Since 2020, our community has faced 
unprecedented public health 
challenges. These challenges caused 
strains on health systems around the 
nation, bringing into clear focus just 
how essential the Community Health 
Center Movement is to our city, our 
state, and our nation. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

  

Despite these challenges, our team of 
health care heroes persisted. Through 
hard work, innovative thinking, and 
powerful technology our clinicians and 
administrators provided high-quality 
care and wrap-around services to 32,000 
patients in Central Massachusetts.  

As part of our strategy-driven 
innovation, Family Health Center 
deployed an agency-wide Telehealth 
platform, empowering patients to 
access safe, socially-distanced care 
securely and from the comfort of their 
own homes. This new technology 
increased the amount of patients treated 
in 2021. 
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Joseph Scardino, Esq. | Chairperson 

John Congdon | Vice Chairperson & Interim Treasurer 

Janice MorganJones | Board Clerk 

Ellen S. More, PhD | Member-at-Large 

Lynda E. Rowe | Member-At-Large 

Doreen M. Samuels | Member-At-Large 

Lisa B. Beittel 

Ruth Rodriguez Fay 

Nancy Jones 

Monica Escobar Lowell 

Peter J. Martin, Esq. 

Margaret L. Sellers 

Esther Faith Tendo 

Mihoko Wakabayashi 

Anna Whitted 

Rubin M. Williams 
 

Family Health Center 
 

2021 Board of Directors 
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Community Health Contributors 
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Community Health Contributors | Continued 
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Thank you to our Art in the City 2021 
Artist and Auction Donors 
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Our Impact, By the Numbers 
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